From: Robb Jolly

To: Public Comment
Subject: public comments opposed to Zoning Map Amendment 20-20, 1809 Eastchester Dr.
Date: Friday, January 15, 2021 11:29:45 AM

Dear Members of High Point City Council,

Please read the 180 comments below that have been made in opposition to the rezoning
request #20-20 at 1809 Eastchester Dr. These comments were made directly by some of the
567 signers of this petition opposing the change in rezoning:
https://www.ipetitions.com/petition/save-high-point-water

As you will see from the comments, people have multiple concerns about this particular
rezoning request & development proposal: fears about how it could adversely affect our city's
water quality, and at the same time NOT wanting increased traffic, accidents and high-
intensity development (such as the proposed gas station, convenience store, and drive-thru
restaurant) at this location.Several comments are specifically opposed to having a gas station
and/or drive-thru restaurant built at this location.

Thank you for your attention to these comments and to the support for our efforts to oppose
this rezoning request which is demonstrated in the 567 petition signatures.

- Robb Jolly
1821 Eastchester Dr.
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Mallory Guyton

Would you feel comfortable residing with your family in the same zones that are being threatened by
this? Proceed the way you'd want to be affected.

Sue and Jack Jezorek

This development is not needed and is ill advised. Public health and quality of life should count for
something. Tell the developers "NO".
NO" to rezoning.

Sarah Martin

| do not want this request approved. W e need clean drinking water and We don't need this business

located near our water supply. Who ever you are, go somewhere else to establish your type of

business. We have enough of the type of business in this area.We don't need more congestion and we don't
need your business.Please leave our city and state and take your business with you.Stay in your own state or
city and establish it there not here...


mailto:robb@ngfs.org
mailto:publiccomment@highpointnc.gov
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/qkkxC5yExGSZ6W50hzMWsQ?domain=ipetitions.com

Mike HIlI

How is this even a question when all the signs point to "don't even think about it"?

Rhonda Hunt

The DOT has spent so much money to alleviate the traffic and move it along. This can only cause
more congestion. Our water is vital! Please protect our water source.

Heather Ward

Our water source is VERY important and vital to everything we do! Once the water source is
contaminated the damage is irreversible. Other cities are already dealing with water issues....LET'S BE

PROACTIVE AND STOP THIS NOW!

Karen Tucker

Too close to the lake & will cause horrible traffic congestion!!!

Valda Ford

Our water is precious. Do not take chances with our water. A gas station can be put anywhere.

Kathy Johansen
Save HP Water!!

Sign in to comment
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Jennifer Dill

High Point resident, keep me posted.

Grant Griggs

Ridiculous even considering building up that area with a gas station and stores. A few houses would

be one thing but that area is ALREADY too far congested to add retail businesses. The whole point of

the new interchange was to alleviate some of the traffic burden, and now they want to add that congestion
BACK?! Ridiculously short-sighted at best; greedily seeking new property tax revenue at worst.

Scott Blevins lov 08, 2020

Surely there is a better place to build this

Lee Ann Patterson {ov 08,

Water is life! Keeping it clean is so much less expensive than cleaning it up after the fact. | give you
Flint, Michigan as an example... so much pain and suffering to save/make a little money.

Linda W Everhart {ov 08, 2020

Please protect our water supply!

Susan Wright lov 08, 2020

Stop the Sheets constitution! Gas and water do not mix.

Elizabeth Schmedding

High Point,
Please keep your priorities in tack and don't be a sell out to the almighty dollar. This decision effects
everyone in this city.

Stacey Jolly

| am all for development in High Point, but in the right location. A gas station, with underground

tanks in this location, so close to our watershed, is NOT the right place. It is just crazy to risk

contaminating our drinking water and then having to clean it up, as opposed to keeping it clean in the first
place! Not to mention there are 4 other gas stations, and 2 other carwashes all within 2 miles of this location,
none of which sit on our watershed. Protecting our watershed is way more important than a 5th gas station
in a 2 mile radius!



Juli McCallister

Nothing can replace CLEAN WATER!!

Tim Castle

We must keep our water clean!!

Tanner Castle

Save our drinking water!!!

David Guillen

Keep the town water cleant!

April Wilkins-Little

Please understand the importance of cleaning drinking water and how vital it is to all living organisms.

Robb Jolly

NO to this rezoning & development plan. This area already has enough traffic and accidents, and we

REALLY don't want to add 2 high-intensity businesses so close to the Oak Hollow watershed. Noise,

light pollution, and crime will also increase, resulting in negative effects for nearby residents and businesses.
Susie castle

Clean water is needed for all living things. Please don't allow building near the water shef

Shelley Garis

We have enough Sheetz currently. That's way too close to the watershed.

Maura Kern

Water is life!

Tracy Griggs

There is heavy traffic in this area. This would only create more traffic in an area that is undergoing
construction to alleviate a traffic burden.



Allison Shavitz
It would be harmful to the residents of High Point to allow gas tanks to be buried so close to a lake
that supplies over 100,000 people their water.

Besides that, Eastchester Dr is already congested and crowded, especially near the highway being there.
There are other places they can build farther away from our water source.

Kathleen Railey MO
TOO CLOSE TO THE LAKEN!

Betsy phillips

Leave this worl$. A little better than you found it

Lori DeRue GG

0ak Hollow lake should be spared from this pollution....

Michael Arcidiacono

Please Don't let them build a gas station on the lake side of the road. Protect our drinking water.

Sidney Cameron Nov 09, 2020

KEEP OUR WATER SAFE!!

Elisa Cameron

Contact our Planning & Zoning Committee members and the City Counsel members! They need to

Lisa Tate

No gas station near our water source. Keep HP water safe and clean.

Sarah Sowers \ov 09, 2020

Keep our water clean!

Hugo Richard

Don't pollute our water!!



Augie Spano
No!

Troy Li-barber

There is already too much traffic and issues with Eastchester/Westchester.

Kathy Tritschler

Protect this High Point watershed!

Susie Bland

Keep our water safe do not allow this development!

Meredith Mowery

Really? The people deserve clean water!

Anonymous

Please think of all the damage you will cause. Think of your own family. Of your own health. Do not
polute our water for your money

John Young

This is a bad idea. Do not even risk our water supply, and possibly polluting the deep river that comes
off the dam. What will we do if a tank ruptures? We just recently had a 5.1 earthquake in Sparya NC,
that was well felt here in High Point! Do not risk it!

Sarah Smith

fresh drinking water is a precious resource that needs to be protected

Melanie Butensky

Save our water supply. It's precious and irreplaceable!



Evelyn Solero

Stop the over development of our beautiful City of High Point

Deborah McLaughlin

This development is just way too close to the source of our drinking water and we cannot take that
chance. As safe as it will be presented, accidents happen and we cannot afford to risk our water supply
and our community's beautiful recreational facility. | am NOT in favor of this development!

Michael Sankewitsch

Emphatically NO!

Lu Hayes

Save High Point water!!

Stephanie Douglas

We all know what happens to our water sources after years of pollution from gas stations, restaurants
and etc near lakes and streams. This is not a good idea.

Anonymous

Please protect our water

Lynn Kahl

Such an environmental hazard!

Daphnee

High Point does not need anymore gas stations!

Judy Marion

Save High Point Water. No to this new construction!!

valentin reinaldo

just plain dumb



Concetta Libertore

NO WAY | HOW IRRESPONSIBLE |

Diane Stallings

Let's stop this from hurting our water supply!

Chris Whitley

Stalder is very good as a private planner for developers and forgot about this group of council they are
only interested in growing the tax base.

Anonymous

Planning and Zoning Committee- Please reject this development. My family has owned adjacent land
since 1946. | grew up there and watched Oak Holllow Lake being developed in the 1960's. Please
protect the watershed and surround community as Eastchester has developed enough.

Paige Duncan Collins, Windy Hill and 1821 Eastchester Family Member.

Judy Cranford

This area is so congested now. | can't imagine what it will be like if this proposal comes to fruition.

Scott

The whole point of the new construction was to alleviate some of the congestion/traffic in this area.
This will simply add more congestion back. Build it somewhere else!

Ann Sankewitsch

Save High Point Water!

Anonymous

Stop this now!

John Carroll Haynes

| totally agree. This is a bad idea.

Kathleen Koch

clean water!



Cindy Holder

We have to stop this! Please email the Planning & Zoning Committee Members and let them know we
are not in favor of this rezoning! Thad Juszczak thad.juszczak@highpointnc.gov
Tom Kirkman tom.kirkman@highpointnc.gov
Angela McGill angela.mcgill@highpointnc.gov
Alex Moore alex.moore@highpointnc.gov
Mark Morgan mark.morgan@highpointnc.gov
Joan Swift (ETJ) joan.swift@highpointnc.gov
Terry Venable terry.venable@highpointnc.gov
Mark Walsh mark.walsh@highpointnc.gov
Ray Wheatley ray.wheatley@highpointnc.gov
Heather Payne

Please protect the beautiful water of High Point!

Maria Carter

That area is already way too congested and the risk to the water supply is needless...

Bill Kilgore

Stay away from our water supply!

Anonymous

We don't need to have a gas station and car wash this close to our water supply.

Eric Marion

Michele Basile

Save our water!

Anonymous

We need safe drinking water, not another gas station.

Kim Simmons

This is a bad idea !



Doreen Amponsah

You are not wanted here. Take your business some where that won't hurt us or the environment.

Anonymous

We don't need another gas station or car wash.

Debra Lynn Welborn

This area is already hugely congested, we don't need anything else to jam up Eastchester!

Claire Walker

This greedy action will harm our commu

James Womack

| don't want anything that would jeopardize our safety to be built. This doesn't sound like it has the
well being of the community in mind.

Lajoyia Womack

I don't want anything that would jeopardize my safety or others to be built. Profits should not come
before the people of the community.

Tammy M Funderburk

This plan will become the same huge failure as Oak Hollow Mall. No, | do not want any type of
chemical storage anywhere near The City of High Point's fresh water supply!

Ron Holder

Stop this irresponsible re-zoning request! Check out the www.savehighpointwater.com website for
more information, and email addresses for Zoning Committee and City Council members.



Nadine Winberry

There is already too much traffic on 68. Don't add anymore .

Christena Clark

Don’t need need another a gas station to potentially damage our water supply or traffic congestion at
this site . No Thank you.

Hugo Patterson

Keep the water safe!

Jeffrey Olsen

Living off of Timberlake Ave, | highly oppose this rezoning. The purpose of moving the Gordon
intersection north as part of the 68/311/74 interchange upgrade currently underway, was to relieve
congestion in that area as its long been prone to traffic accidents. Allowing this development would only

replace the congestion we've just spent millions of dollars to relieve. How does that serve the safety of our
citizens or the mindful spending of our tax dollars?

Bonnie Belaj

We don't need this

Morena Montanari

Clean water for high point

Tony D Ficken

Let's rethink this proposal.

Greta Bambalis

This area definitely does not need anything else to cause congestion and we surely don't need
anything to possibly contaminate our water supply. Definite NO is what we need.

Anonymous

A little worried about the water, and DEFINITELY too conjested! | say no.

Debbie Ayscue

Please think of the residents need of clean water, which is much more important than a gas station.
There are other places they can build further away from our water supply!



Stephanie Reese

This development is not needed and comes with too many potential threats.

Melinda King

This intersection was not designed for this type of traffic. | think it would be irresponsible for the City

to approve a rezoning of this nature based on the environmental impacts as well as the traffic related
impacts. The residents of this area have gone through far too much construction for far too long to only
have more redesign that will not work. The amount of accidents in this area will skyrocket from what is
already an unprecedented amount.

Catherine Coleman

Absolutely not

James Croft

Please NO gas stations', car washes or fast food restaurant near or on our lakes

Jim Persinger

| lived in this proposed development area for a year and it is shocking that High Point would even
consider allowint a gas station move in due to the proximity to Oak Hollow lake ...this entire property
drains directly down hill into the lake...Terrible idea just from an environmental standpoint. This is a natural
area that has been a buffer for the city watershed and it is not possible to have gas tanks that close to the
lake and not have them seep in to the watershed.... Dont let property prospectors benefit by rezoning this
property... do the right thing !!

Daniel Nicholson \Nov 12, 2020
The lake is a nature habitat and the water for drinking. The last thing that part of High Point needs is
another fast food restaurant!

Marilyn preddy o 12, 2020

Do not need because of traffic congestion

Ronald Preddy

Land use for that area was to protect the water supply. Developer with big bucks will get anything they
want in HP

tim webb

no more development around oak hollow lake, now or ever, residential or business.




Priscilla Welch

Agree that congestion there is unreal even now.. it will become like 140 and Wendover.

Plus our water supply is crucial to be kept

as clean and viable as can be.

Anonymous lov 13, 2020

Go somewhere else!ll

Sherry Lawson

Please do not allow this gas station to be built. | live in Timberlake and the traffic is bad enough in this

area as it is. The existing businesses in this corridor do not generate a lot of traffic and are closed in

the evening. Quite a contrast to a 24 gas station with all the noise and bright lights at night. Please preserve
the appearance of this area of town and the quality of life in what is still considered a residential area. Also, |
feel that no gas stations should be allowed this close to our water supply. Thank you.

Esmeralda

Stop this project please

Barbara Stephenson

We do not need or want anything endangering our water.

Sheila Williams

| live in the Timberlake neighborhood and traffic is heavy enough here without a gas station at this
location. Not to mention this would put our water supply in danger!

Anonymous A

No no no

Audrey M Meixner

We must keep our water clean!

Hayley MELISSIA Rogers

| am sick over this. Praying someone changes the problem before it is too late.



Victoria Lemp S5 SR

| do not support this rezoning. Too close to my water supply and too much traffic already.

Stephanie Sonk

Noocoo

Olivia Cashwell

As a High Point resident, | DO NOT want the gas station, car wash, restaurant built! | value the safety of
our lake and water.

Stephanie stanley

We don't need another gas station on that stretch of road

George Nickolson

| am not in favor of the expansion and the resulting new congestion and water and pollution impact.

Toni Phillips

Please rethink this development.

Mary Connor-Hill

Please don't do this!

M T McCulloch

As a concerned citizen, am hoping the new business development is denied; not just for High Point,
but the entire water system in NC.

Linda Barton
OUTRAGED!

Sean Ward

| don't want to drink gasoline - tanks have lots of safeguards but there is no such thing as 100%
effective or O risk.



Wesley Adam
| LOVE RED...also, great video

Wesley Burleson

Save our water! Great video!

Jana Darling T

Why would they do this? It makes no sense at all.

Ivonne Rodriguez

Save our water

LaToya i S
Save our water

Dianne Luperchio

Area is too congested already. looks like they will never finish what they are doing now. Itis such a
mess.

Kajal Bhatt

Save planet save water save earth

Janis Stephenson S S

PLEASE DO NOT LET THIS HAPPEN!! The current zoning protects this important area from
contamination of our water and blight of our City Lake and Park and the surrounding residential and
business

Gail Roby Nav 17, 2020

Building a gas station/convenience store/restaurant at this location so close to our water source is
dangerous and certainly not needed as there is plenty of access to these types of businesses in close
proximity to this location. Approving the building of this establishment at an already extremely busy traffic
area will cause significant congestion and other problems. Please to not allow this plan to transpire as it will
damage High Point in many ways.



robert parsley
I would like members ofthe PlanningCommittee to come to the proposed site between 7 and 8 AM to

traffic and comeback between 5-6PM to do the same.
But an equally important concern is to what this gas station/car wash/fast food place would do our water

supply.

Leslie Cue

Highway 68 already has enough traffic and the residents have a hard time even getting out their own
neighborhood. We have enough gas stations and car washes.

Jose Mejia lov 24, 2020

Please don't allow gas station and car wash to be built. Our water is more important!

Kathy Palmer

Once the damage is done, the negative impact to the environment potentially will be great enough so
as to become irreversible. Don't go there!

Vinelle Kennedy

The eagle nesting area is inside the proposed development...the water must be protected for
everyone...

Mark johnson i S

A little common sense is needed! Water sheds are pure, run-off is not.

Mary Walker

| strongly oppose this development as it puts our drinking water at serious risk.

Anthony M Harris L 955t

Instead let's invest monies into the park to enhance it and give the citizens of our city more
opportunities to support our own city instead of spending money in Greensboro and WS.

Chelle Stinson Jeffery Nov 22, 2020

Keep our water safe

Amy hanson

No gas In our water!



Gayle Kearns

The proposed project is a danger to our drinking water. Thank you.

Caroline McGuinn

It's not worth the risk of total disaster.

CJ Smith

Save High Point wate

Michael Goodman

| am against the proposed development of a gas station, car wash, fast food station at the proposed
location close to Eastchester and Gordon Road. | am an engineer and teacher who has lived in

Highpoint for 20 years. | own my home. | have been an enthusiastic kayaker on both High Point City Lake
and Oak Hollow. | agree with the comments in the video that save this is the wrong location, that while
development is important, this is the wrong kind of development.

Michael Callahan

This would cause more congestion and be a detriment to Oak Hollow Lake. Besides, fuel and food are
available two miles away. High Point doesn't need this.

Geraldine Ingam

Save our water

Richard Clark

Ridiculous to put that kind of development that close to Oak Hollow Lake.

Anonymous

We do not need another fueling station or fast food restaurant. This area is already over-congested,
and the watershed needs first priority.

Phyllis Allen



Gail Cormier

We need to have preserve our safe drinking water. High Point resident

Megan Longstreet Dec 01, 2020

Absolutely against this waste of community resources. There are better suited locations for a
development like this! Protect our water supply and wildlife!!!!

Beverly Bard Dec 01, 202C

| encourage development but only if it is sustainable and causes no possible harm to our air, water,
earth. Thank you.

Renee Kenan Dec 01, 202C

| am opposed to this project.

Edward Catherwood

Don't let them destroy our lake!

Pete Moffitt Dec 01, 202
Thank you Stacey!

Susan Eanes

HP water has a pinkish tint to it. This is why | only use other water from other sources! We do not need
anymore foolishness near our water!

Shirley LeRoy

Keep High Point water safe. Do not allow a gas station to be built this close to our water supply.
Protect the people AND the wildlife of High Point. Be responsible stewards of the people.

Anonymous

| am against any new development that is near or affects our water or environment in a negative way.

David Phillips

Save the land water and community!



Myron Kenan

Please stop this before it's too late!

Bill Wallace

This is a bad idea, something CHP seems to have a penchant for supporting nowadays.

Virginia Coussa

| totally oppose the building of a gas station/restaurant on Eastchester near the the High Point water
system.

Marilyn Evans

Please keep our water safe!

Mary Ensley

As a lifelong resident of High Point, please do not jeopardize our water supply. This is not a good use
for this property. It won't be a question of *if" contamination occurs; it will be a question of “when".

Don Chiariello

Not the best use of this property. A significant threat to our water supply

Linda Stokes

Please do not rezone our Area

Brenda Deets

| implore you to build this somewhere else, if we truly need another gas station and car wash. We
must preserve our water sources! if not for us, then for future residents

Kay Sanders

Protect our water source and lake. It's not a good idea to build a gas station at 1809 Eastchester Dr. in
High Point. I'm against it.

Marianne Royle

Save High Point's water supply - please!

Patricia Land

High Point does not need to be a Flint, Michigan. We need clean water, not more development.




Diane llardi

My water is bad enough now. Please do not allow this development to take place.

Anonymous

To keep our water safe and clean as possible all land owners around the lake should be of residential,

not commercial ! The City should not even question putting commercial properties close to our lake

which is our main source of potable water. Retention ponds only work for so many years. The City does not
need to keep adding more employees to check the ponds for safety , which includes main shut off valves
that do break and or get stuck. So if a car, truck , school bus that somehow has an accident lands in the
retention pond and the valve is stuck or broken that could be a liability issue for the city. Not to mention the
fact of fuel, oil and hazard cleanup. No way this zoning for commercial purposes will be safe for our drinking
water!

Betsy Pegram

Save our water!

Lois Jane Rauch

We need safe water, not more gas stations.

Theressa Smith Dec 04, 2020

The intersection is too busy now.

Stephen Cannon Dec 03, 202

Let's keep this area safe and clean.

Barbara McKusick

A terrible due to possible leak into water/reservoir.. My sister and | experienced the worry concerns in
selling a residential property years ago in NY state.

Anonymous

Water is Life. Keep our water clean.

Ken Sunshine

what a traffic nightmare this will be.

Robb Jolly

Technology Specialist

New Garden Friends School
www.ngfs.org / (336) 299-0964

(2]

New Garden Friends School seeks to be an inclusive, innovative educational community guided by Quaker beliefs
and committed to honoring and developing each person's gifts.

New Garden Friends School seeks to be an inclusive, innovative educational community guided by Quaker beliefs and committed to
honoring and developing each person's gifts.
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